
BOSTON UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF SOCIAL WORK 

264 Bay State Road, Boston, Massachusetts 02215 

 

OFF CAMPUS PROGRAMS – CAPE COD 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Cape Cod Class of 2019 

FROM:  SSW Off-Campus Programs 

DATE:   February 16, 2017 

SUBJECT: Summer Semester 2017 Registration 

 

Registration for summer courses begins on Thursday, February 23, 2017 at 9:00am. 

• Students register via WEBREG: www.bu.edu/studentlink. 
 

Please register for the following summer semester courses as early as possible to avoid late 

registration fees: 

 

Semester Course Number and Title Section Credits Professor 
Summer I HB735: Racial Justice and Cultural Oppression Y2 3 Bonnar 

Summer II HB744: Spirituality and Social Work Practice Y2 3 Kozin 

 

The OCP Class of 2019 Summer Schedule can be accessed on line at: 

• http://www.bu.edu/phpbin/calendar/browse.php?id=1000  

• If you plan to take a course in Boston, please contact your Program Director and the 

BUSSW registrar, Jen Warner, at 617-353-2221 or swreg@bu.edu Please register for 

courses to be taken in Boston as soon as possible to assure a space.  Please 

remember that tuition for Boston courses is assessed at a higher rate.   

 

If the system says you are not in compliance when you are trying to register for your courses, 

please reenter your local address or check to see if your account is settled.  

 

OFF-CAMPUS PROGRAMS’ (OCP) REGISTRATION PROCEDURE 

Off-Campus students will receive a tuition refund for a dropped course if it is dropped before 

the start date of the course. Keep in mind that a student must be registered for six credits per 

semester to be eligible for financial aid. 

 

Masters of Social Work Academic Policies & Procedures 

 

Students with modified program plan should follow their Program Plan.  If you are not following 

the above program plan because you have either placed out of one of the courses, transferred 

credits in or are taking a course in Boston, please contact your Program Director as soon as 

possible. 

 

Please remember that in order to be eligible for financial aid students must be registered for at 

least six credits per semester.  For financial aid questions or concerns, please contact Sandra 

Butler at sebutler@bu.edu or 617-353-0489.  


